
 
 

 

February 25, 2025 
 

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 

Chairman, Senate Judiciary Committee  

135 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 
 

The Honorable Richard J. Durbin 

Ranking Member, Senate Judiciary Committee 

135 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 
 

Re: Aaron Reitz, Nominee to Serve as Assistant Attorney General for the Office of Legal Policy 
 

Dear U.S. Senate Committee on the Judiciary, 
 

On behalf of the MLK Association of Texas, I write in strong support of Aaron Reitz, nominee 

for Assistant Attorney General for the Office of Legal Policy. Our organization, with members 

across the state, is dedicated to promoting the values and vision of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr., 

who once said, “Life's most persistent and urgent question is, 'What are you doing for others?'” 

Through his actions and leadership, Aaron has answered this question with steadfast dedication 

to serving all Texans. 
 

Under Aaron’s leadership as Chief of Staff for Senator Ted Cruz, the MLK Association has 

witnessed an unparalleled commitment to treating every constituent with dignity, care, and 

empathy. He has consistently engaged with our members at numerous government affairs events, 

demonstrating a genuine desire to foster collaboration and understanding. Moreover, Aaron has 

shown no partiality in his role, encouraging engagement with Senator Cruz’s office and ensuring 

that voices from all backgrounds are heard and respected. 
 

In fact, our association has confidently referred constituents to Senator Cruz’s office because of 

the professionalism, responsiveness, and compassion Aaron embodies. His leadership has set a 

standard rarely seen, making him the most engaged Chief of Staff we have encountered among 

congressional or senatorial offices in Texas. 
 

Aaron’s unwavering dedication to building meaningful relationships with all Texans reflects the 

principles of fairness and character over division. He has proven himself to be a leader who 

upholds the values of justice and equality central to Dr. King’s vision. 
 

The MLK Association of Texas wholeheartedly supports Aaron Reitz for Assistant Attorney 

General for the Office of Legal Policy. We believe his proven integrity and commitment to public 

service will greatly benefit our nation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher Harvey 

President of the MLK Association of Texas; Houston Chapter 


